
Southern California Edison Company 
. 2244 WALNU GOE AVENUJE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

JACK .. MOOR! 
TELEPHONE 

vOce PrIOcr 
213-572-2292 

August 30, 1978 

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V 
Suit 202,~ 02 alnut Ckt Plaza 

1990 North California Boulevard 
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Dear Mr. Engelken: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 & 3 

This letter is submitted in accordance with 
l0CFR50.55(e).in order to inform you that we will implement 

for San Onofre Units 2 and 3 corrective action involving the 
Control Element Drive Mechanism nozzle cones which has been 
determined to be required by Combustion Engineering. Details 
concerning this corrective action are provided in a 10CFR50.55(e) 

report from Arkansas Power & Light Company to NRC Region IV 

dated April 19, 1978., 

The corrective action for San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
will be completed during construction activities prior to final assembly of system components.  

If you have any questions regarding this report, we 
would be pleased to discuss this matter with you at your 
convenience.  

Very truly yours, 

v4c: Dr. Ernst Volgenau (NRC, Director T&E) 

ITE:2C2046 

-- ~ ~ ~ 7


